May 20, 1958

Mr. Martin Donabedian Secretary, Parish Council 11 Erwin Place New Britain, Conn.

Dear Mr. Donabedian:

We have received your letter of May 16, 1958, regarding the confirmation of the new members of your parish.

We would like to inform you that the election of your Parish Council, has been confirmed by Mis Grace, Archbishop Mempre Calfayan on February 17, 1958, and the said confirmation was sent to Deacem Ghevont Der Margosian.

Sincerely yours,

Sooren Manuelian Diocesan Secretary